
Hello Supervisors, 

 

I strongly urge you to fully fund the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council to the level requested. Do not reduce their 

funding. They are doing a great job of engaging and educating residents. Their projects have shown tangible results- 

protecting communities. They have multiplied the County’s funding by obtaining many grants. They have broad 

support, shown by the expanding number of neighborhood councils. Their work needs to continue. Please do not 

diminish their ability to function.  

 

Sincerely, 

Anita Soost 

Signal Ridge Fire Safe Group 

Philo 

 


